
September 26 – Saco, ME 
 
It was in the high 60s and sunny for my walk on the Eastern Trail.  I took a new branch and discovered that I can get to 

downtown Old Orchard Beach in about 3.5 miles.  Today we explored Ogunquit Beach.  I did not expect a beach like this 

in Maine.  After September 9 dogs are allowed on the beach with no leash law.  We took a long walk along the ocean.  

The sand was clean and very light color with few rocks and the water was cold.  We stopped at Barnacle Billy’s for some 

famous rum bunch and food.  The punch and clam chowder were exceptional.  We will be back. 

   

   

   

   

https://www.ogunquit.org/our-beaches/
https://www.barnbilly.com/

